
The Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority (PSTA) will hold a public hearing 
on Tuesday, July 9, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at 
Dunedin City Hall, 542 Main St, Dunedin, FL 34698 

to gather public comment on 

Eliminating the “Flexing” option from the following routes: 

As of October 6, 2019, these routes will be transitioned to standard, 
fifixed-route bus service and will no longer deviate 

off of their assigned routes to pick up and drop off passengers. 

Served by Routes 78 and Jolley Trolley North Coastal Route

Hearing s scheduled for 30 minutes but will be extended if needed to allow all attendees a chance to speak. 
Comments will be limited to a maximum of three (3) minutes. If you are unable to attend in person, written 

comments are welcome, please address by July 2 to: PSTA Public Hearings: 3201 Scherer Dr.,St. Petersburg, FL 33716
Or comments may be submitted via email to: routechanges@psta.net (include name and address for the official 
rrecord). If you need a sign language interpreter, large print materials, or other ADA accommodations 
in order to participate, please call the PSTA InfoLine at (727) 540-1900 or email ride@psta.net

Public Hearing Notice

• Dunedin/Palm Harbor Connector
• Countryside/Oldsmar/Tampa Connector
• Safety Harbor Connector 


